OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR £ StaTE CAPITOL
MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130

ROBERT BENTLEY (334) 242-7100
(GOVERNOR Fax: (334) 242-3282

STATE OF ALABAMA

June 17, 2016

Mr. Rex McDowell
Assistant Director of Finance

Dear Mr. McDowell:

This letter will serve as notice that you are, as of today’s date, placed on mandatory
annual leave, pursuant to State Personnel Board Rule 670-X-15-.06, from your position
as Assistant Finance Director Information/Administrative Services (10555) with the State
of Alabama, Department of Finance. The mandatory annual leave will continue during
the course of an appropriate administrative investigation. This mandatory annual leave
will also include discontinuance of all [SD access.

By copy of this letter, I am asking the State Personnel Department to advise you of any
additional terms of this mandatory leave.

Si ly,

Robert Bentley
Governor

c: Secretary Stan Stabler, Alabama Law Enforcement Agency
Mr. David Byrne, Governor’s Legal Office
State Personnel Department





